
2024  
Summer Camp  

Gifting Program 
Our Mission is to enhance educational and recreational 

opportunities for children with special needs enrolled in the 

public schools of Carbon and Lehigh Counties.  

The official registration and financial information of CLSNCF may be obtained from the 
Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania, 1-800-732-0999.  
Registration does not imply endorsement. 

• Develop a lifetime of memories 

• Travel beyond your limits 

• Discover talents and skills 

• Explore the outdoors 

• Make new friends 

 

2024 Summer Camp Gifting Program  



“Gifting Program” 

Students can apply if they are: 

• Students who are completing Kindergarten through 12th 

grade or to age 21.  

• Students who receive services through an IEP in school.  

• Students who attend a public school in Carbon or Lehigh 

Counties.  

• Students who have a summer camp they want to attend 

during Summer 2024. 

 

The Carbon Lehigh Special Needs Children’s Foundation 

offers a “Gifting” of dollars to help families and students 

with special needs to pay for day and residential summer 

camp programs. This program is made possible from 

participation of many educators and business partners in an 

annual Golf Tournament and the donations of various 

community leaders, as well as businesses.   

Completed applications will be reviewed by the 

Foundation Gifting Committee. Only complete 

applications will be accepted that meet student criteria. 

Gifts will not exceed $475 per student and will only pay 

a percentage of the registration fee. Applications will be 

awarded as funding permits. Students awarded summer 

camp gifts will be notified in writing as to the amount of 

the “gift.” Gift amounts will be sent from the Foundation 

Gifting Program to the camp directly to support 

registrations and camp fees.  

We encourage and appreciate any pictures and letters 

from students about their camping experience! 

 

If you have any questions, contact June Kmetz at  

610-769-4111 ext. 1673 or kmetzj@cliu.org. 

SUMMER 

FUN! 


